
Brooklyn North High Schools is proud to present:

Back to School Family Forum
with Superintendent Janice Ross

Parents and families of Brooklyn North High Schools:

You are cordially invited to take part in a special back
to school family forum, hosted by Brooklyn North High 

Schools, and Superintendent Janice Ross.

Tuesday, September 1, 2020
5 – 6 pm

This online forum will be held on Zoom. Registration is 
necessary--to take part you must pre-register using the link 

below.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJckdOmprDkoHtLXQf8tgFw2RG7
ccrZ2IcPe

Questions for BKNHS and/or Ms. Ross should be
submitted via this survey: 

https://forms.gle/fxytvf8Y7JskNerv5

All questions submitted will be responded to either during 
the meeting or by follow up.

Need more? Please write to Gregory Hagin, Family 
Leadership Coordinator:  ghagin@schools.nyc.gov
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